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Florida Power Corporation
Attn: W. P. Stewart, Manager
Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-%
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Gentlemen:

Written responses and information requested in IE Bulletin No. 79-15 shall

be submitted to:

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Director, Division of
Reactor Construction Inspection

with a copy to the NRC Regional Director.

Sincerely,
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James P. O'Reilly
Director
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Florida Power Corporation

cc w/encl:

G. P. Beatty, Jr.

Nuclear Plant Superintendent
Post Office Box 1228

Crystal River, Florida 32629
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